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Aetna Better Health® of Kansas 

Removal of Prior Authorization for Code 58340 
 

Aetna Better Health of Kansas has removed the requirement to obtain prior 

authorization when billing Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) 

code 58340, Catheter for Hysterography, retroactively to dates of service beginning 

January 1, 2020.  

If a Provider received a claim that denied for no authorization on file due to the 

retroactive effective date, Aetna Better Health will reprocess the claim    providers do 

not need to resubmit the claim.    
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Questions? 

If you have general questions about this communication, please contact our Provider 

Experience Department:  

By Phone: 1-855-221-5656  

By Email: providerexperienceks@aetna.com 
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